
FIRST QUARTER 2025 GENERAL MEETING
Thursday, 30 January 2025

PAGASA held its 1Q GenMeet on 29 January 2025 at Taste & Tell Sushi Fusion

 inside the new wing of Greenhills Mall in San Juan. Discussed was the

 relatively sluggish sales during the past Yuletide Season with the rise of

 the number of outlets of DALI and O-Save Discount Shops and the seeming

 reluctance of consumers to let go of their limited disposal income given

 their fear of reeling effects of inflation. New government regulations,

 retail trends and invites by trade show organizers/ embassies/exhibitors

 both local and international were also in the topics for discussion.

   

Philippine Amalgamated Supermarkets Association, Inc.

https://www.pagasa.org.ph Powered by Joomla! Generated: 1 April, 2025, 21:27


